
 

EMSRB Memo 

Date:  10/13/2022 

To: The Honorable Mary Kiffmeyer, Chair, Senate State Government Finance and Policy and Elections 

The Honorable Jim Carlson, Ranking Member, Senate State Government Finance and Policy and 

Elections  

The Honorable Michael Nelson, Chair, House State Government Finance and Elections 

 The Honorable Andrew Carlson, Ranking Member, House State Government Finance and Elections 

From:  Dylan J Ferguson, Executive Director  

RE: Interagency Agreements and Intra-Agency Transfers 

In accordance with Minnesota Laws of 2017, First Special Session, Chapter 4 Article 2 Section 16 and M.S. 

15.0395, attached is the specified list of FY 2022 interagency and intra-agency transfers, and copies of the 

required agreements. 

The EMSRB received two intra-agency transfers in FY 2022 that exceed the $100,000 threshold.  Both sets of 

transfers come from the Department of Public Safety and were for the purposes of administering EMS related 

fund in accordance with the following statutes: 

1. M.S. 169.686—EMS Relief Fund to Regional EMS Systems defined in 144E.50 

2. Chapter 11, Article 1, Section 14, Sub 8B—Funding of Medical Resource Communication Centers 

(MRCC’s) 

In addition, we have submitted the current IT Service License Agreement (SLA) that the EMSRB is subject to.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have additional questions.   

Attachments 

Cc: Senators: Utke, Wiklund, and Lang 

       Representatives: Liebling, Schomacker, and Huot 

       Legislative Reference Library 

       Carrie Stiles, Department of Administration  
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